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Dear Council Members,

I am writing to support agenda item #10, Adoption of Ordinance 1136, An Ordinance of the 
City of Sebastopol Adding Chapter 10.76 Recreational Vehicle Parking Ordinance and 
Amending Chapter 10.36 of the Sebastopol Municipal Code.

From public comments submitted by community members over the last 5 months, it is clear 
that ordinance is necessary and supported by many different constituents within the City of 
Sebastopol. 

I appreciate all the work that Chief Kilgore and the City has put into this ordinance.

Thank you for this work and your responsiveness to our community needs.

Kate Haug
Sebastopol
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